
 

HANEY HAPPENINGS 
FRIDAY, June 17, 2022   
June 21 

• Last day for students 
June 22 

• Flex Day 
June 23 

• Report Cards released in MyClass 

 

 

Pride Month Lunchtime Events: 
June 17th: Karaoke in the rotunda at lunch. 
 
Homework Club: Homework Club is now running Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and 
Thursdays after school from 2:45-3:45 pm in the English Great Hall until June 16th 
 

  

 

Library laptops will be in short supply next week as a few are in need of repairs, 
and a few will be used for the Literacy 10 exam. Please plan ahead as you may 
not be able to borrow one next week. 
 
Library books and textbooks are officially overdue! If you still need a book for a 
class, please feel free to keep it until you have finished your work. Otherwise, 
please get all of your novels and textbooks back to the library and science kiosk! 
Your TA has a list of everything signed out to you as of May 31st. Please check 
that list and see a teacher-librarian or message Mrs. Fulgueras on Teams if you 
think it is incorrect. 
 
June is Indigenous Heritage Month AND Pride Month! Come by the library to 
check out our displays! 
 
Summer reading is coming! Students who have all items in to the library may 
borrow books for the summer. You MUST be returning to THSS in the fall if you'd 
like to borrow books! As well, remember to visit the Maple Ridge or Pitt Meadows 
library to sign up for the teen summer reading club! 
 

 A Govt. funded program, SET provides support and training for youth and young adults 
ages 17-29 living in Metro Vancouver interested in exploring self-employment options 
(free-lancing, starting a business, etc.) or gaining business knowledge. More information 
in the career centre. 
 



Attention grade 11 students 
Spots are still available for the following trade programs: Plumbing 1, Horticulture 
2, Hair 4, Culinary 1, and Automotive 4. Any interested students may visit career 
centre on Mondays and Wednesdays or connect with Mrs. Sekhon through 
‘Teams’.  
 
The British Columbia Thespian Association will host a virtual audition portal where 
students can showcase their talents for partner agents who may elect to call them 
back or represent them to start their professional acting careers.  Over 12 
agencies, including Lucas Films, are participating this year.  This is a great 
opportunity for any students considering a film and television acting career.  Go to 
the following website to register and upload your audition 
materials. https://www.bcthespians.ca/2022-star-search.html 
See or message Mrs. Brema for more information.  
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